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Excellency, 

We have the pleasure of referring to the decision of the Preparatory Committee for the Fourth 

International Conference on Financing for Development (A/CONF.227/2025/PC/L.1) in which the 

Preparatory Committee decided that “the fourth session of the Preparatory Committee shall be held on 

30 April and 1 May 2025 and for one day in June 2025”. 

It is our honour to inform you that the Preparatory Committee will resume its fourth session from 

3:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. on 17 June 2025 in Conference Room 1 to recommend the outcome document for 

adoption by the Conference and to complete its work. We look forward to your continued constructive 

engagement and spirit of compromise to conclude ongoing negotiations ahead of this date so that the 

outcome document may go for processing in a timely manner. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration. 

 

 

        

 
Zéphyrin Maniratanga      Rui Vinhas 

  Permanent Representative of Burundi to        Permanent Representative of Portugal to 
         the United Nations and        the United Nations and  
          Co-Chair of the FfD 4 Preparatory Committee                Co-Chair of the FfD 4 Preparatory Committee 


